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Mosman High School 
Works notification June 2022 

 
We are upgrading Mosman High School to bring students the latest educational facilities . 
 
Works zone remediation 
 

The remediation of contaminated soils within the works zone is continuing. Following delays caused 
by heavy rains, these works are now expected to be completed in late June 2022, weather 
permitting.   
 
The work zone is being remediated using a “cap and contain” methodology. This involves first 
removing the contaminated topsoil layer from the affected areas, and then encapsulating with 
geotextile fabric and a further layer of clean topsoil or cement.  
 
Safety measures and monitoring are in place to ensure the safety of students, staff and the local 
community while these works are carried out. 
 
The works to remediate the site will take place following the Department of Education’s Asbestos 
Management Plan and SafeWork NSW regulations. All work will be completed by licensed and 
accredited asbestos contractors, and monitored by an independent occupational hygienist in strict 
accordance with all applicable legislation, regulations, policies and guidelines.  
 
Testing of the works zone will also be completed to ensure the area has been fully remediated and 
our builder will receive a clearance certificate before main construction works to continue.  
 
The health, safety, and well-being of the school and the local community is our highest priority and 
we will continue to keep the community updated. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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